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This Sunday’s Gospel 

Matthew 20:1-16  

...(the landowner) said, 

“My friend, I am not 

being unjust to you; did 

we not agree on one 

denarius? Take your 

earnings and go. I 

choose to pay the last 

comer as much as I pay 

you. Have I no right to 

do what I like with my 

own? Why be envious 

because I am gener-

ous?” Thus the last will 

be first, and the first, 

last.’  

 

Congratulations to all of 

the boys and girls in Year 6 

(above) who took part in 

the annual Year 6 Tie Cere-

mony yesterday. This cere-

mony is an opportunity to 

recognise the milestone 

that the children have 

reached by becoming ‘top 

of the school’. It’s also an 

opportunity to remind 

them of the added respon-

sibility they have in setting 

an example to all of the 

younger children across 

the school. We’re quite 

sure that all of the Year 6 

children will rise to this 

challenge and be great role

-models for all of the oth-

er boys and girls. In addi-

tion to receiving their new 

Year 6 ties, some of the 

children were also elected 

to additional roles of 

house captains, prefects, 

deputy head boy and girl 

and head boy and girl. 

These children were elect-

ed by their peers for these 

important positions ( Well 

done boys and girls!  

Football—Our Year 5/6 

boys’ football team 

(below) started the new Dates for your Diary  

Tuesday 26th September at 

9.10am in the hall—Ladybirds 

Tie Ceremony—please join us 

Wednesday 27th September at 

9.10am in the hall—Butterflies 

Tie Ceremony—please join us 

3rd October—St Dymphna 

Liturgical Worship  at 9.10am 

in the hall—please join us 



Have a lovely weekend… 

Mr J Carroll      

school year in style by win-

ning 7-2 at St John’s School 

last week. The boys have 

obviously got a lot of talent 

between them and we ex-

pect great things from them 

over the next year! Thanks 

also to Mr Axford for his 

coaching support. 

Year 6 Trip to Queen Mary’s 

College—On Tuesday, we 

went to the Science Centre 

at Queen Mary’s Col-

lege! While we were there, 

we took part in a number of 

experiments related to 

different types of forc-

es.  We made parachutes to 

investigate air resistance, 

used pulley systems to cal-

culate the different amount 

of force used when lifting, we 

used different shaped boats 

to test water resistance and 

manipulated gears and cogs 

to make our own sys-

tems.  We had a great time! 

Reported by Mrs Salter  

OFSTED inspection—Thanks 

to all of our parents for their 

support during our OFSTED 

inspection last week, espe-

cially via the Parentview web-

site. (the overall feedback 

was fantastic—see screen 

shot below). We currently are 

awaiting our report and will 

share it as soon as we receive 

it. 

St Bede’s Catholic Primary School,  

Popley Way, Basingstoke, RG24 9DX    

Well done to the chil-

dren who have won 

these recent awards 

 

Mission Hearts 

Kenzo X; Maxi A 

Dylan G; Beathan J 

Olivia B; Tariro C 

Jesse SB; Freja D 

Florence M; Grayson T 

Caitlin S; Caitilin H 

Kornelia B; Goda J 

Euan B; India D 

Leo B; Chimebuka O 

Lyam E; George H 

Thea P; Diyeni DS 

Oliver H; Alex K 

Zara E;  Olivia B 

Ziann B; Terry M 

Patrick V; Eason F 

Paula SO;  Dylan W 

Arianna K; Charmaine P 

Chisom N; Elzira M 

Millie T  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WOW Awards 

Emma S; Joshua GL 

Marysia G; Alice S 

Theodore J; Kasper D 

Hugo BM; Olivia D 

Charlie M; Nia R 

Cassy OM; Beatrice E 

Luigi D; Maisie A 

Michalina T; Ariana K 

Matilda L; Genyune G 

Timothy B; Daniel B 

Gracie B; Rheon J 

Lucas HH; Sophia B 

Anabel S; Zara B 

Lucille V; Elie BB 

Ameline A; Samuel O 

Antonina F; Elijah W 

Ezzet J; Jeric J 

 

 

 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/parent-view-results/survey/result-print/12131/14
https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/parent-view-results/survey/result-print/12131/14

